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Roberta DiMezza

From: Murphy's <murphcs@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 2:49 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposed to weapons ban bills

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello. I'm writing to express my opposition to the following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, 
H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891, I'm very concerned that the RI government is overreaching on 
infringing on our 2nd Amendment rights.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Chris Murphy 
25 Debbie Dr 
Cranston 02921 
 
 


